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Elloughton cum Brough Town Council 

60 Welton Road, Brough, HU15 1BH 

Write to: PO Box 124, Brough, HU15 1YH 

Telephone: 01482 665600 

Website: elloughtonbrough-tc.gov.uk  

 
 
 
Minutes of the Events Meeting held on Tuesday 12th January 2021 held remotely via Zoom. 
 
Members Present: Cllr Bentley (Chairman), Cllr Rowe, Cllr Luckraft (Vice Chairman) and Cllr 
Brogden  
 
Meeting Clerk: Danika Lynch (Deputy Town Clerk) 
 
Also Present: Claire Hastie (Administrative Assistant) 
 
Members of Public: No members of public present  
 
 
MINUTES 
 
EV30/20 Roll Call of Councillors, Officer and members of the public present – 

Record Confirmed. 
  
 RESOLVED: Council roll call of Councillors and Officers present record 

confirmed. 
 
EV31/20 To accept apologies 

No apologies received. 
 
EV32/20 To accept Declarations of Interest relating to items on the agenda. 

No declarations of interest received. 
   
EV33/20 To confirm as a correct record the minutes of the Events and Publicity 

Meeting held on 10th November 2020. 
Cllr Brogden proposed, seconded by Cllr Rowe, that the minutes be accepted 
as a true and accurate record of the meeting. 
 
RESOLVED: Committee resolved to approve the minutes as a true and 
accurate record. 
  

EV34/20 Committee to note update for December to Remember. 
Administrative Assistant advised the event had been very successful, 
receiving many positive comments via email and on social media. There were 
over 109 entries and over 300 votes. The first place winners were Wilf’s 
Wonderland. No.21, organized by Wilf's Ward family trust, second place 
winners were Festive Fernland, No. 66, the street who did Fernland Close 
together and third place winners were Enchanted Forest, No. 52. 

 
 RESOLVED: Committee noted the update and unanimously agreed 

they were pleased with the success of the event.  
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EV35/20 Council to discuss and propose a schedule of events for 2021, based 
around events that can be completed with social distancing in mind, 
but expanded if restrictions are lifted. 
Cllr Bentley suggested after the success of the Scared-Crow weekend and the 
December to Remember event that these remains as scheduled events for 
2021, in which committee agreed.  
 
Cllr Bentley asked if any committee members had any ideas for a Spring and 
Summer event. Committee discussed the possibility of holding an Easter event 
and it was agreed to start planning for an Easter Egg hunt over the Easter long 
weekend. Committee discussed the possibility of hiding wooden Easter eggs 
around an area in the community, in which each egg could display a word, 
ultimately creating an Easter verse. Committee discussed the possibility of 
having 15 eggs for children and families to search for but resolved finer details 
could be confirmed closer to the event, depending on the social distancing 
regulations in place at the time 
 
Committee discussed the potential for a Summer Fair but resolved to defer this 
decision until the next meeting when social distancing regulations will be 
clearer.  

 
RESOLVED: Council resolved to proceed with the Scared-Crow Weekend 
and the December to Remember event for 2021. Council also resolved to 
proceed with planning of an Easter Egg hunt for 2021, deciding on finer 
details closer to the event depending on social distancing regulations. 
Council also resolved to defer the decision of a summer event until the 
next meeting when social distancing regulations will be clearer. 

    
EV36/20 To note the next Events Meeting is to be held at 6.00pm on Tuesday 9th 

March 2021, currently expected to be held in remote format.  
 
RESOLVED: Council noted date, time and format of next meeting. 

 


